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From: Susannah Holloway <susannah.p.holloway@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2025 7:34 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: In support of H5724
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Dear RI House Judiciary Committee, 
I write in support of passage of H5724 to prohibit the establishment in Rhode Island or continuation of housing in Rhode 
Island for persons detained for federal civil immigration violations.  I do not believe this is an appropriate use of our 
land, structures, or resources in our state. 
Thank you so much for your consideration. 
Sincerely, 
Susannah Holloway 
Barrington, RI 02806 


